
You’re My One of One 

You are limited edition. 
You are like a rare 
Mulberry reared in 
captivity. There is no 2% 
margin of error when 
pressed against the silk 
screen. You are one of one. 
One hundred. Proudly I 
boast of your qualities, 
your characteristics that 
make you, you. It’s 
attention to detail. Your 
individuality is 
timelessness, suggestive, 
stoic against adversity. We 
are binaries in this world, 
attempting at what is self-
consciousness. We are 
interconnected spirits 
bound by vessels that 
encompass a gamut of 
emotions, each balancing 
one another out. Together, 
we are existence in a place 
of contradiction. We are 
love. 


